
 

 

KS2 SPORTS DAY 

     Wednesday 3rd June 2015 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

On Wednesday 3rd June 2015 Key Stage 2 will be holding their annual Sports Day at Mile End Stadium 

from 10am-2:30pm.  

We will be leaving school at 9.30am and returning before the end of the school day. 

Please drop off and collect your child at the usual school time. Your child will be provided with a healthy 

school packed lunch. If you would like to provide your own packed lunch please inform the class teacher. 

Please note, you do not need to return a permission slip as this is a local area trip.  

Your child will also need: 

1. PE kit with trainers or plimsolls, and a t-shirt in the colour of their team   

2. A sun hat and sun-cream 

3. Water to drink throughout the day 

4. A coat in case of rain 

5. Any medication they may need 

 

We would love to see as many parents there as possible so please come along and meet us at the stadium!  

Thank you 

Miss Hannah 

PE Co-ordinator 

 


